2010年6月1日台北醫學大學50週年校慶香港中文

大學鄭振耀副校長來訪

Jack C.Y. CHENG, Vice President of the Chinese University of Hong Kong, was invited to TMU 50th anniversary on June 1st, 2010

6月1日香港中文大學鄭振耀副校長因台北醫學大學 50 週年慶應邀來訪,並進行演講,演講題目「Advances in Research related to Etiopathogenesis of Adolescent Idiopathic Scoliosis」。鄭副校長也抽空拜訪醫學院,與曾啟瑞院長、陳榮邦主任會面。

Jack C. Y. Cheng, vice president of the Chinese University of Hong Kong, was invited to TMU 50th anniversary. Through this visit, he also gave a speech on "Advances in Research related to Etiopathogenesis of Adolescent Idiopathic Scoliosis". After that, he visited the College of Medicine meeting Dean Tzeng and Director Chan of Department of Radiology.



圖 1: 左至右為曾啟瑞院長、鄭振耀副校長、陳榮邦主任



圖 2: 左至右為陳榮邦主任、鄭振耀副校長、曾啟瑞院長



圖 3: 左為鄭振耀副校長,右為曾啟瑞院長